Crossett city council met in special session September 11, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. in the conference room of the Crossett Economic Development Building.
Present:		Mayor McCormick
			Council Members:  Rowe and Marshall

Absent: 		Clerk/Treasurer Walthall, City Attorney James Hamilton
			Council Members Rodgers, Knight, Martin, Foster 
			
			
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mayor McCormick announced that the purpose of this meeting is to discuss August Financial statements.  He added that since there is no quorum, no decisions can be made but can continue with discussion.    
Councilwoman Marshall expressed concern over the low balance of the general fund account.  It was explained that this is the time of the year when things do get tight for the city.  We have money that can be moved around until the bulk of the property tax revenue comes in.  It usually is received in late October or November.  
Fire Chief Higginbotham passed out what he considers realistic numbers for the county ambulance proposal.  
With no other business, the meeting adjourned.
	
	          	
Jesse Walthall, Clerk/Treasurer				Marshall S. McCormick/Mayor


  
